
 

 

 
Welcoming you back to our centres 

 

We’re excited to have you back and have been working hard to make sure our 

centres are safe and COVID-secure.  

Advice for learners 
 

 

If you or someone in your household has symptoms, find out 
how to get a test and how long to isolate at nhs.uk/coronavirus 
or call 111 

A one-way system is in place around the centres and working 

areas (including the outdoor garden space) 

There is appropriate signage on display around our centres 
advising of any additional measures you need to be aware of 

There is limited use of toilet facilities in the centres 

If you are travelling to the venue on public transport please 
wear a face covering. You should also wear a face covering in 
the communal areas of our venues too 

 

If you have any queries before starting your class  

please call us on 01254 507720 or email 

adultlearning@blackburn.gov.uk  
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